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Traveling Through Lent As A
Family

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=m7EmClYxLTA&list=PLgCGT7nNXGY6VhDeZ9o8EjomBG9pzI7Tg&index=23


I decided this week to pull this resource to the front of the newsletter as sometimes we get
to the point where we just scroll past items.

If you are looking for ways to experience Lent together as a family, the calendar put
together by Partners in Faith might provide some ideas. The calendar can be printed via
the Family Folder at the end of the newsletter.

**Bishop Burbidge is encouraging all of us to participate in the Dicosean Day of
Unplugging, March 1st. Click the link for more information

https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/unplug/

The parent portal will close on March 1 in advance of the end of Trimester 2. The trimester
officially closes on March 7, there is no school for students on March 8 for a teacher
workday, and report cards for K-8 will go home on March 15.

We will celebrate Dr. Seuss Day on March 5th with various activities. Students are invited
to wear their "Seuss" accessories with their regular uniform that day.

On March 7th, the Middle School production of Mary Poppins, Jr. will take place. The
students will be treated to the show in the morning and there will be an evening
performance for families. All are welcome!

The Student Council will sponsor a mini Spirit Week in March - be on the lookout for those
details.

The annual 7th & 8th grade Science Fair is March 21st. The PTO helps to arrange for
judges - please see the information below if you are interested.

Our annual Father's Day Mass will be held on March 22nd; see details below. This is a
wonderful day for us to honor the important men in the lives of our children and we choose
this timing in order to coincide with the Feast of St. Joseph.

Holy Thursday is March 28th and is an early dismissal day with no afternoon Extended
Day. The school is closed for Good Friday and we will have our Easter break the week of
April 1st.

https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/unplug/


Did you create your own Holy Moment this week? Did you tidy up a space this week?
When I thought of this for myself this week, of course my first reaction was that I tidy up
physical spaces all of the time, so I decided I needed to think differently. My thoughts
turned then to tidying up some relationship spaces instead and to concentrate on where I
have been neglecting or taking for granted those in my personal life. For me it certainly
took a somewhat mundane challenge and turned it into a productive and rewarding one.







It is time to get up off that couch and get ready for the 5K
Spirit Run benefitting our Resource Department!!

2024 5K Spirit Run



Can you help us?
 

For many years, Holy Spirit Catholic School has been supporting all types of
learners through our Resource Program and Expanded Services at Holy Spirit
School. We currently support over 50 students who have mild to moderate
disabilities and who need resource assistance in the areas of ADHD, Autism,
Dyslexia, Intellectual Disabilities, Learning Disabilities, and other special
needs. We continually adapt to help meet the individual needs of our students
so they can achieve social and academic success in inclusive classrooms. Our
Resource Team includes four resource teachers, a full-time reading specialist,
a full and part-time paraprofessional, and a full-time counselor!

To make inclusive Catholic education accessible, the additional costs required
for licensed special education professionals, continuous professional
development for our staff, and classroom materials are covered primarily by
grants and fundraisers. We host a 5K Spirit Run each year to raise funds, build
community, and raise awareness. 

The 2024 5K Spirit Run will be held in the Holy Spirit Parish neighborhood on
May 18, 2024. We are writing to ask for your support and sponsorship for our
5K. Monetary donations will help cover the cost of the race, allowing the profits
from race registration to directly support Holy Spirit’s Resource Program,
enabling children with special needs to receive a Catholic education. Please
see the reverse of this letter for sponsorship levels and other ways you can
help us make inclusive education possible.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Sue Gibbons, Race Director
sgibbons@holyspiritflames.org

Race Sponsorship Information

NEW! February Partners in Faith newsletter and Family Lent
Calendar

mailto:sgibbons@holyspiritflames.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/575a7461-d57c-4350-9a10-c8c4ecb6da10.pdf


-Maureen Ashby

Principal

  

Upcoming PTO Events
Tuesday – Wednesday, March 5th-6th

Spartan’s Family Restaurant Fundraiser – 9542 Burke Road, Burke
10% of sales will be donated to Holy Spirit. 15% of sales will be donated if we reach $1500 in sales!
See flier below for more information.
 

Tuesday, March 12th

Used Uniform Sale – more details to come!
 

Thursday, March 21st

Middle School Science Fair 12:00pm – 3:00pm in the Gym
Judges are need! See Volunteer Opportunities and flier below for more information.

 



 Volunteer Opportunities (1 point/30 mins volunteered)

Spring Fundraiser - Show Trainee and Dinner Trainee  (20 PSSC points each) Virtus
Certification is NOT required
The Spring Fundraiser will be held on Saturday, April 13th in the gym and we are in need of
volunteers to support the planning process to make it a success! The 2024 Show Trainee and
Dinner Trainee will support the planning and preparation for the big event and will ideally be the
Show Chairman and Dinner Chairman in 2025. These positions will have a superstar showing
you the ropes with 16 years of experience running the show on his own! Our very own Joe
Terpenning will be retiring and this will be his final year with us. Take advantage of this
opportunity to learn the ropes before his departure. See the flier below for additional details.
Questions? Contact Joe Terpenning Jterpenning@infinitetech.org

March PTO Meeting – Zoom and In-person option
Join us via Zoom on March 19th at 6:30pm  and hear from your PTO president, Mrs. Ploschke, your
principal, Mrs. Ashby, and various committees about what is going on at Holy Spirit School this year. Have
an idea to share? Want to provide feedback on something? This is a great opportunity for all families to
share your thoughts, stay up to date and connect with other parents and the PTO board. Connect1 sign up
will be posted soon. For meeting details and to earn PSSC points for attending, please be sure to sign up.
Questions? Contact Kristyn Poreba PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
 
Talent Show & Dance Event Night Volunteers
There are many job opportunities for anyone who would like to contribute supplies or help out on the day
of the show. Check out Connect1 for all opportunities available.
Questions? Contact Joe Terpenning jterpenning@infinitetech.org
 
Science Fair Judges
Still looking to complete your service hours? Then please consider judging the middle school science fair.
The event will take place on Thursday March 21st from 12:00 to 3:00 pm in the school gym (with an 11:00
am optional project preview). No special math or science experience is required. You will earn 4 hours
toward your school service commitment. Lunch will also be provided. You do not need to be child

protection compliant to participate. If interested, please SIGN UP NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, MARCH 19th

as judges will be assigned to projects on this day. See Connect1 to sign up.
Questions? Contact Laura Laclede sciencefair@holyspiritschool.org
 

 Reminders
In order to volunteer with any youth in the Arlington Diocese, you must be Child Protection Compliant.

https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/xlOOotXs4
mailto:Jterpenning@infinitetech.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/05O6YV_rL
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89598445225?pwd=Qmw0bktkVkhKMnJwSlhqL3huajhrUT09
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/xlOOotXs4
mailto:jterpenning@infinitetech.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/cQSaYnAfj
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/cQSaYnAfj
mailto:sciencefair@holyspiritschool.org
https://www.holyspiritflames.org/what-is-child-protection-compliance/


Come and support the PTO as you score some gently used Holy Spirit
uniform pieces for the remainder of the 2024 school year and beyond! 

We will hold the Spring Used Uniform Sale on March 13 from 2:30 to 5:00. Our
intention is to invite you to shop while parked in vanpool and carline before the end
of the day. If you cannot make it that early, then we will be set up until 5:00 for your

shopping needs. Come at your convenience. 

Where: Holy Spirit School – Quinn Room (please use the side door entrance)
Cost: $5 per item ($1 for socks/tights)
How to Pay: Cash or Check (made out to the Holy Spirit PTO)

****WE NEED VOLUNTEERS for March 13 if you’d like to earn early shopping
privileges and/or to obtain extra volunteer hours. Please see Connect 1 to sign up
for setup/customer service/cleanup etc. 

ADDITIONALLY, PLEASE HELP STOCK the SALES ON AN ON-GOING BASIS!!!
DONATE ANY USED UNIFORMS, SCHOOL SHOES, OR SPIRIT WEAR THAT ARE NO
LONGER NEEDED TO THE OFFICE. THANK YOU! 







PTO Board 2023 - 2024
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Rob Wu - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Karin Floyd - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Kristyn Poreba - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Lauren Schmidt - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org

Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the
Diocese in order to perform recess duty and to volunteer for activities where students are

present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org






Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the
folder labeled "February 22, 2024" on the
website. For your convenience, some flyers
are repeated.

Family Folder

School Flyers:

1. Diocesan Tuition Assistance Programs Overview
2. Yearbook Sale flyer
3. Fathers Day Mass flyer
4. Partners in Faith (February) newsletter
5. Family Lent Calendar

5K Spirit Run

1. Sponsorship Information

PTO Flyers:

1. PTO Fundraiser at Spartans
2. Science Fair Judges
3. PTO Talentshow Sign Up
4. PTO Talentshow Volunteer flyer
5. Used Uniform Sale flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. Parish Lenten Brochure
2. Lenton Soup Suppers
3. HS WorkCamp 2024
4. 2024 Women's Conference
5. Vacation Bible School
6. 2024 Men's Conference

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/february-22-2024/


7. Day of Recollection
8. Bedding for Babies Collection
9. Morning Pray during Lent flyer

10. After Divorce seminar flyer
11. Eucharistc Adoration Lenten Challenge
12. 2024 Car Raffle
13. Lenten Food Drive
14. Learn to Knit or Crochet

Community Flyers:

1. Diocesan Job Fair flyer
2. Bishop O'Connell High Schoo Cheerleading Clinic
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